
From: Emergency Planning

Sent: 19 April 2022 14:01

To: Planapps; Alice Attwood

Subject: Re: Consultation on Planning Application 21/02710/FUL Pitchkettle Farm

Goodboys Lane Grazeley Green Reading RG7 1ND 

Hi Alice, 

Emergency Planning would recommend refusal on this application, unless the we're

provided with satisfactory comments and answers to the points we've previously raised, as

detailed below: 

· Reassurance on the total number of employees for the whole original site now and prior to

the changes.

· Site activities being undertaken

· Building structures

· Any emergency plans

Kind Regards 

  

Amy 
  
Amy Gower (she/her)

Emergency Planning Officer 

Team: 01635 503535 | emergencyplanning@westberks.gov.uk (office hours only) 

From: Planapps <Planapps@westberks.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 November 2021 10:48

To: Emergency Planning <EmergencyPlanning@westberks.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultation on Planning Application 21/02710/FUL Pitchkettle Farm Goodboys Lane

Grazeley Green Reading RG7 1ND 

Please see attached

mailto:emergencyplanning@westberks.gov.uk

